Cayla Samms
3362 Halverstick Rd
Sumas WA 98295

January, 2025

Mayor Bosch and Sumas City Council Members
433 Cherry Street
Sumas WA 98295

RE: 2024 Sumas Community Holiday Dinner

Dear Mayor Bosch and Sumas City Council Members:

The Sumas Community Holiday Dinner was held on Tuesday, December 24-2024. We appreciate you
waiving the fee for the use of the Senior/Community Center for this meal. While our turnout this year
was lower than in previous years with about 30 people in attendance, those who attended enjoyed a
variety of homemade soups, stews, chiliand bread, followed by an assortment of tasty desserts. In
addition to the food, this year we offered attendees the opportunity to play BINGO for an hour. People
enjoyed this and were appreciative of the various prizes they received.

We also appreciate the City’s purchase of new serving ware, utensils and additional kitchen items for the
Community/Senior Center earlier this year. This was beneficial for the meal in reducing waste as well as
costs, and made clean-up easy.

Thank you for your continued support of this community event.

Sincerely,

Caylov Samumy

Cayla Samms



